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Service Above Self 

Theme: Rotary Fellowship 

Invocation and Pledge 

Al Floyd 

Visitors and Guests 

Forrest Foshee 

Health and Happiness 

Miguel Garralda 

Speaker Introduction 

Jerry George 

Response to Speaker 

Dick Giffen 

Raffle 

N/A 

UPCOMING SPEAKERS 

June 9 - Rev. Erik Grayson, Holy City Missions 

June 16 - Dr. Carl Martin,  Executive Director of 

 Real Champions 

THIS WEEK’S SPEAKER 
Laura Schroeder, Soldiers Angels 

 
Laura Irvin Schroeder is the VA representative for Soldiers’ Angels representing the Charleston area.  Laura 
volunteered to work at the Mobile Food Distribution October 2020 and was so impressed with the event 
and the organization that she asked to contribute in a greater capacity and was asked to take on this  
leadership role.  As the VA representative, Laura is responsible for all “boots on the ground” efforts for  
Soldiers’ Angels including the recruitment of volunteers, calling on sponsors and organizing any donations 
into the VA hospital.  Since taking on this position in October, she has been fortunate to recruit some key 
leaders who make the efforts here in Charleston run smoothly.  Laura worked for 30 years as an engineer 
and manufacturing leader in the pharmaceutical industry and retired to the low country in June 2019.  



Rotary Club of Mt. Pleasant 

P.O. Box 723 Mt. Pleasant, SC 29465 
Club Website: www.mprotary.org 
District Website: www.rotary7770.org 
Facebook: Rotary Club of Mount Pleasant 

Birthdays / Anniversaries 
 

Birthdays 
Brian Johnson 
Matt Pardieck 

 

Wedding Anniversaries 
Jack Evans 
Gary Lett 

Andy Boggan 
 

Club Anniversaries 
Elliot Barrow 
Terri Nichols 
Mitch Sherr 

 

Prospective New Members 
Platte Moring 

Rotary Vision Statement 
Together we see a world where 
people unite and take action to 
create lasting change - across 
the globe, in our communities, 
and in ourselves. 

Date Invocation & Pledge Visitors & Guests Health & Happiness Speaker Introduction Response to Speaker 

9 June Herb Gilliam Rachel Hall Clark Hobbie Stephen Holmes Craig Howenstine 

16 June Brian Johnson Terri Nichols David Kent Lewis Lee Gary Lett 

23 June Jack Libby Audrey Matson J. R. McCroskey Andrew McGlaughon Lou Mello 

30 June B. V. Messervy Kyle Murrell Terri Nichols Pat O’Brien Jon Peavey 

Rotary Duty Schedule 

Officers 
President – Terri Nichols 

President Elect – Andrea Ulmer 

Secretary – Pat O’Brien 

Treasurer – Reid Dyer 

Past President - Jerry George 

Sergeant at Arms – JR McCroskey 

Foundation Chair - Lou Mello 

Board of Directors 

David Kent              

Allen Edwards 

Dita Brown 

Jon Peavey 

Hill Durant             

PAUL HARRIS FELLOWS 
 

Undoubtedly the most important step to promote voluntary giving to The Rotary Foundation occurred in 1957, when the idea of 
Paul Harris Fellow recognition was first proposed. Although the concept of making $1,000 gifts to the Foundation was slow in de-
veloping, by the early 1970s it began to gain popularity. The distinctive Paul Harris Fellow medallion, lapel pin and attractive certifi-
cate have become highly respected symbols of a substantial financial commitment to The Rotary Foundation by Rotarians and 
friends around the world. 
 

The companion to the Paul Harris Fellow is the Paul Harris Sustaining Member, which is the recognition presented to an individual 
who has given, or in whose honor a gift is made, a contribution of $100, with the stated intention of making additional contribu-
tions until $1,000 is reached. At that time the Paul Harris Sustaining Member becomes a Paul Harris Fellow. 
 

By 1994, more than 450,000 Paul Harris Fellows and 160,000 Sustaining Members have been added to the rolls of The Rotary 
Foundation. 
 

A special recognition pin is given to Paul Harris Fellows who make additional gifts of $1,000 to the Foundation. The distinctive gold 
pin includes a blue stone to represent each $1,000 contribution up to a total of $5,000 in additional gifts. 
Paul Harris recognition provides a very important incentive for the continuing support needed to underwrite the many programs 
of The Rotary Foundation which build goodwill and understanding in the world.  
 
Reprinted from 50 Things Every Rotarian Should Know About Rotary (by Steve Garret, District Governor 1994-1995)    

Congratulations to this May’s winners!! 

First Place: Mike Shuler 

Second Place: Terri Nichols 

Third Place: The Three Amigos 
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